Sent: 31/05/2018 3:52:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission

31/05/2018

MR Nicholas Blunck

107 / 2 Wentworth ST

Manly NSW 2095
nick.blunck@optusnet.com.au

RE: Mod2018/0222 - 11 Victoria Parade MANLY NSW 2095

Dear Sir/Madam

I’m opposed to this development as it's way too high at 6 stories for this Cnr intersection. We
already have a few sins from the past like 22 Darley Road and we the community don’t want
this to be the new normal. How about approving 4 stories.

Thanks
Nick



